July 2, 1970

Chevron 0il Co.
Box 599
Denver, Colorado 80201

ATTENTION: MR. EARL R. STUBBS
Re: Lease Name or Form C-115

Dear Mr. Stubbs:

In February, 1967, this office wrote the Standard Oil Co.
advising them of an error in a lease name. Somehow this cor-
rection was never incorporated into Form C~11l5, Operators
Monthly Report.

Therefore, we are sending you a copy of our original letter and
a corrected copy of the latest Form C-11l5. Please use this
correction in filing future reports.

Very truly youra,i

OIL CONSERVATION COHMISSION

R. L. Stamets
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